
 
From: Tookey-Williams, Jill  
Sent: 09 October 2015 09:32 
To: Tompkins, Matt <Matt.Tompkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 152107 
 
Matt, my opinion is unchanged from previous support of this application. I’ve taken the condition for the 
site operatives off from my previous response.  
 

CAB 24M 2.4 
CAE, CAD 5M, CAL,  
I11, I09, I45, I05, I47, I35 

 
 
Kind regards 
Jill 

  
Jill Tookey-Williams 
Area Engineer (Development Control) 
  
Highways and Transportation 
Herefordshire Council 
P.O. Box 236 
Plough Lane, 
Hereford 
HR4 0WZ 
  
Tel: - 01432 383607 
Mob: - 07792881615 
E-mail Jill.Tookey-Williams@Herefordshire.gov.uk 
 
“Any opinion expressed in this e mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily 
those of Herefordshire Council” 
 
 
From: Tompkins, Matt  
Sent: 28 September 2015 16:37 
To: Tookey-Williams, Jill <Jill.Tookey-Williams@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 152107 
 
Hi Jill, 
 
Can you please re comment on this one. Plans have been amended to utilise the existing acess. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Matt Tompkins 
Senior Planning Officer 
Herefordshire Council 
Tel: 01432 261795 | Email: matt.tompkins@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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